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Upcoming Dates  
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MAR Tuesday 

2nd  

Hockey clinics  

 Wednesday 

3rd 

No Foundation classes  

 Thursday 

4th 

Wadjiny performance  

 Wednesday 

10th 

No Foundation classes  

 Wednesday 

17th 

Last Wednesday of no 

Foundation classes  

Swimming  Carnival  

The 2021 Nhill Lutheran Swimming Carnival 

was held this morning and we were blessed 

with a beautiful sunny morning. All students 

are to be congratulated for their efforts and 

enthusiasm. There were amazing displays of 

swimming and sportsmanship, and the 

cheering for fellow students is always a 

highlight of Nhill Lutheran events. In the end 

the winning house was Hindmarsh, followed 

by Lowan and Mallee. A big thank you to all 

helpers who made the swimming carnival run 

so smoothly: the staff of NLS, the parent 

helpers, the Nhill Pool helpers. It was 

wonderful to see so many family and friends 

present to watch and cheer the students.  



 

We have a rule at school to walk inside, part of 

our Safety Rule. We also have a Learning Rule 

where students are to demonstrate positive 

learning behaviours and respect the right of 

others to learn. Imagine my predicament 

yesterday when I reminded a Foundation 

student to walk in the corridor instead of 

running back to the classroom. òBut itõs 

learning time!ó came the reply. How wonderful 

to see the enthusiasm for learning! (We still 

need to walk inside, though).  

Looking ahead  

Next Tuesday our students will participate in 

hockey clinics. Can all students please wear 

their sports uniform on Tuesday? We also look 

forward to a visiting performance on Thursday 

called Wadjiny.  

Every blessing for your week.  

Damon Prenzler  

From the Principal  

Welcome Hukam  

Eddie Matthew Alexander  

A big congratulations to Mrs A on the 

safe arrival of Eddie Matthew Alexan-

der. We wish them all the best as they 

enjoy this special time as a family. 

Think we can say Esther and Cooper 

are quite proud of their baby brother.  

We wish the following student a very happy 

birthday:  

Matilda Prenzler: Saturday 27th February  

Birthdays  

On Thursday we welcomed a new 

student Hukam to our year 2 class-

room. We gladly receive Hukam 

and his family to our school.  

Eveline Iris Lynch 

A big congratulations to Lawson who 

became a proud big brother to Eveline 

earlier this week.  We wish Steph, Will and 

Lawson all the best.  


